
       

        April 17, 2024 

  

 
                             SARNIA & DISTRICT LABOUR COUNCIL (SDLC) 

 

 
 

Sarnia District Labour Council continues to meet every 3rd Tuesday of the month (except 

July and August).  There is both an in-person or virtual option.  Any members who are 

interested in attending as an OSSTF D10 delegate can reach out to Jennifer Hill at 

jenniferhillphec@gmail.com. 

 

Every year the SDLC hosts a National Day of Mourning Ceremony.  The ceremony will be 

held on Sunday, April 28th at 2 :00 pm at the Clifford Hansen Fire Station, 240 East Street, 

Sarnia.  All are welcome to attend to commemorate workers who have been killed, injured 

or suffered illness due to workplace related hazards and occupational exposures. 

 

SDLC is always looking for volunteers who are interested in volunteering at the Sarnia 

Labour Day Parade.   

 
Thank you,  
Jennifer Hill 
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